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The DDD Policy Unit published a revised policy on Wednesday, March 29, 2023. The policy is available on the 
Division’s Policy web page. 

REVISED POLICY 

Provider Policy Manual Chapter 11  ALTCS Inquiries, Grievances, Claim Disputes, and Appeals 

The timeline for requesting a State Fair Hearing to appeal an Administrative Review decision has been updated 
to reflect the current federal standard of 120 calendar days. 

POLICY PUBLIC COMMENT 

The Division is currently accepting public comments regarding Division policies. The policy revisions can be 
found on the Policy page of the Division’s website. This form, https://forms.gle/4MGCsdyKTRPJna3m9, can be 
used to submit public comments. 
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